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| strongly oppose this bill. As a parent | know what is best for my children. My
pediatrician and | know my child, their medical history, and our family history better
than anyone else. We should be given the right to make the decision of what gets
injected into the bodies of our babies. The Oregon Health Authority has the interest of
the community in mind, not that of my individual child. It would be willing to take the
risk of my child having an adverse reaction to a vaccine before giving an exemption. |
as a parent however do not want to "roll the dice" and hope my child doesn't have a
negative reaction to any one of the God knows how many vaccine the cdc says they
should have before starting school. It's not right that cautious parents like me and
many of my friends should have to quit our jobs and homeschool because they can't
go to school. This is an over reach of government into the lives and BODIES of our
children. It's wrong and this bill needs to be put to a vote. Let the citizens decide. |
think the maijority of people believe the medical mandates are wrong and that parents
should have a right to choose whats best for their children. | think Oregon legislators
know that too which is why they're pushing this horrible bill through this way.

Please listen to the voices of dissent and know we are speaking up for our children
and our rights and obligations as parents to protect them.
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